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NEWSLETTER WC 27TH MARCH 2023

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Westmoor Primary School

Dates for your
Diary

17/04/23 -   Staff

Training Day

18/04/23 -  Children

return to school

21/04/23 -   Y5/6

Discovery Museum 

24/04/23 -  Y5/6

Seeing is Believing

Easter Bingo

Congratulations!

Thank you so much for attending Easter Bingo. Together, you have raised

£436.25 profit which will directly benefit your children. It was lovely to see so

many of you there and on behalf of all staff, we wish you a restful and happy

Easter.

School Lunches

Please activate your account

If you have not activated your school meals account and your child has been

taking a school meal you will be accruing a debt against your name. As part of

data protection we are not aware of the debts accrued by individuals, however

we are aware that there is a significant total amount. We hope that this has

TRUTH OPPORTUNITY CELEBRATION
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1.15-3.15

24/04/23 - 

Reception visit White

Swan Centre

25/04/23 -  Y 5/6

Seeing is Believing

9.00-11.00

26/04/23 -  Y 5/6

Seeing is Believing

9.00-11.00

21/04/23 -   Y5/6

Discovery Museum 

 01/05/23 - Bank

Holiday

Seeing is
Believing Year
5/6

Please sign up to the

Seeing is Believing

sessions now on school

gateway for week

commencing 24th

April. These sessions

last for two hours

culminating in a 15

minute visit to spend

time with your child in

their classroom. An e

mail with dates and

times will follow

directly to Year 5/6

parents.

Clubs & Fairness

Some parents have

queried if there can be

an alternative system

to allow access to

been an oversight by parents. School will be contacting parents of children in

years 3-6 who do not have activated accounts. It may be that your child

always has a packed lunch, hence you have never needed to activate the

account. Catering Services use these accounts to contact parents, so it is

really important that they are activated to allow for timely communication

regarding debts. Could ALL parents please check their accounts and ensure

that debts are cleared as soon as possible. Thank you for your support in this

matter.

Olympic Swimmer Visits Westmoor

Inspired to Swim

This week we had a fabulous whole school assembly from swimmer Adam

Whitehead - who has represented Great Britain in the Olympic Games. Adam

talked about the importance of learning to swim, as a life skill, but also the

ability to work hard, persevere and achieve. The interactive and fun assembly

was inspiring - encouraging the children to develop resilience, achieve their

best and feel proud of their hard work.   

Kings Coronation

Thursday 4th May

Catering Services are planning a themed lunch to celebrate the Kings

Coronation on Thursday 4th May. More information will follow closer to the

time.

Opportunities to Visit School

School lunch and play days!

We hope that you have enjoyed the recent opportunities to spend time in

school - Seeing is Believing sessions, Easter assembly and Easter Bingo; as

well as an opportunity to look at your child's books and meet with the class

teacher. After Easter, we will be organising dates for you to visit to have school

lunch alongside your child. Later in the term we will share dates for OPAL play

days. In response to feedback from Seeing is Believing sessions, we will offer

topic specific sessions, so that you can book onto those that have particular

relevance to you. Thank you for your continued support for events in  school.

Winning House

The winning house is Bamburgh (yellow). Any children in this house can wear

non-school uniform on Friday 21st April
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clubs. In Key Stage 1

in particular, clubs are

often over subscribed.

Moving forward, clubs

will initially be offered

 to those children who

have not accessed

clubs previously, 48

hours before release to

all

Art Galleries

Mrs Hewitt spoke to

children in assembly

last week about the 4

local art galleries that

are free to visit. Why

not use the Easter

break to visit Hatton,

Baltic, Shipley or Laing

art galleries. 

  

Westmoor Primary School
Southgate, Killingworth
t: 0191 643 2260
e: office@westmoorprimary.org.uk
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